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Minor traffic disruption and delays on Porter Road on 8 July 2023 between 8 am and 12 pm 

As notified in the Project Update – April 2023, the subcontractor has gone into administration and is no 
longer engaged on the project.  The site offices which had been set up at Engadine High School by the 
former subcontractor will be removed this Saturday, 8 June 2023 between 8 am and 12 pm.  

During this time construction vehicles will occupy a portion of the road and footpath on Porter Road 
outside Engadine High School. There will be temporary signage and traffic measures as outlined on the 
map below, and minor delays to traffic on Porter Road between Birok Avenue and Sladden Road. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. Thank 
you for your patience and cooperation during this important work. 
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